
‭Dear Friends of El Modena High School:‬

‭The success of El Modena High School’s baseball program depends on the generosity of‬
‭individuals, businesses, and organizations in our community. To help raise the funds‬
‭necessary to continue operating a successful program, the baseball boosters will be‬
‭hosting its 21st Annual Golf Tournament on‬‭November‬‭25th, 2024‬‭at the Yorba Linda‬
‭Country Club.  All funds raised from the tournament will go directly to the program. We‬
‭are asking for your generous support to make this event a success.‬

‭This year’s tournament will include raffles, silent and live auctions to raise money for our‬
‭program. On behalf of the El Modena baseball program, we ask that you consider‬
‭donating one or more of the following items to help us fund our annual budget:‬

‭⮚‬ ‭Retail items - fishing poles, sporting goods‬

‭⮚‬ ‭Gift cards‬

‭⮚‬ ‭Memorabilia‬

‭⮚‬ ‭Vacation timeshares‬

‭⮚‬ ‭Rental homes‬

‭⮚‬ ‭Vacation travel‬

‭⮚‬ ‭Admission passes‬

‭Of course, anything else of value that can be used at our auction and raffle to benefit the‬
‭program would be gladly welcomed. Our address -‬

‭El Modena Baseball‬
‭P.O. Box 2982 Orange, Ca 92859‬

‭All donations are tax deductible (Tax Id. No. 06-1766049) and greatly appreciated.‬

‭If you have any questions, please contact  Billy Applegate, at‬
‭president@elmobaseball.org‬‭. Or you can text or call‬‭Angie Honikel at 714-269-5683 for‬
‭donation questions and pick up.‬

‭Thank you for your support.‬
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